
The following will be incorporated into a response memo to the university: 

 Associated Students, Inc. (A.S.I.) allocated of $125,211 in our 2017-18 

Operating budget and recommends this allocation remains level until 2020. 

 A.S.I. also agrees to establish a working group through a Memo of 

Understanding (MOU) between A.S.I., the University, and Anna Bing Arnold 

Children’s Center (ABACC).   

 This working group will further the conversation to identify potential 

alternative funding sources such as securing donations/grants fundraising, 

or referendum creation. 

 This working group will meet at least once a month with a goal of creating a 

plan of action to the BOD by the second week in Spring 2018. 


